
City of Fort Worth Wholesale Water 
and Wastewater Customer Advisory 
Committee Appointments for FY26

September  15, 2025 Public Works Department



Background
• City of Burleson is a wholesale customer of the City of Fort Worth for 

both drinking water and wastewater treatment services

• Current agreements

 Wholesale Water Agreement – January 2011 through September 2031

 Wholesale Wastewater Agreement – May 2017 through September 2037

• Both agreements require annual appointments for membership on the 

Water and Wastewater Wholesale Customer Advisory Committee

 One primary voting member

 One alternate member

• Committee purpose:

Consult with and advise Fort Worth on matters pertaining to water 

conservation, wholesale planning, improvements, grants, wholesale rate 

studies, administration, budgets, and additional wholesale customers
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Recommendations / Action Requested
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Approval of FY26 appointments to the City of Fort Worth Wholesale 
Water and Wastewater Customer Advisory Committee

• Primary: Errick Thompson, Public Works Director

• Alternate: Michelle McCullough, City Engineer / Deputy Director of 
Development Services



Questions / Discussion
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Errick Thompson, P.E., CFM®

Director of Public Works

ethompson@burlesontx.com

817-426-9610
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